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For Immediate Release  June 21, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Arrests Four in Theft Case  
 

On June 18, 2021, Deputies with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office responded to a theft in progress 
in the 24000 block of Cunningham Drive in Porter, Texas. A citizen provided dispatch with a description 
of the suspect vehicle as well as a description of the stolen travel trailer. Because of this timely information, 
Deputies were able to locate and stop the suspect vehicle in the 22000 block of East Martin Drive. 
Additionally, the Montgomery County Auto Theft Task Force responded to the scene. During the course of 
the investigation, the two suspects were taken into custody and the stolen travel trailer was recovered.  
 
Information from this investigation led law enforcement to the 23000 block of South Wildwood Road, 
Porter, Texas where two stolen vehicles and a stolen trailer were recovered. Furthermore, two suspects were 
taken into custody at this location.  
 
In total, approximately $40,000 in vehicles were recovered and four suspects were arrested for Felony 
Engaging in Organized Crime. This is a great example of the citizens of Montgomery County and law 
enforcement working together to create safer communities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
   David Kull 12/24/86      Marshall Hough 07/21/74      Brian Adams 07/04/83     Bonnie Garcia 11/19/77 
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